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Wednesday, 24th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Wren Teacher - Update 

Thank you to all of the Wren children and families for your patience and 

understanding over these past few school weeks whilst Miss Plumley has been 

away. Our thanks goes to Miss Andress, and other teachers, for stepping into 

the teaching role when it has been needed during this time. I am writing to 

you today to let you know that Miss Plumley will be off work, due to personal 

circumstances, until the summer half term holiday. 

We are very pleased to share with you that the lovely Mrs Frisby, a teacher 

who has worked across our school for a number of years, will be stepping in 

to teach the class during the next four weeks. We do hope that this 

arrangement will help the children to feel even more settled coming into 

school. Mrs Frisby will start with Wren class from Monday 29th April – please do 

say hello when you see her! 

We would also like to take this opportunity to invite Wren parents and children 

to come into the school hall, on Wednesday 1st May, from 3.30-4.30pm, for a 

drop-in session to take a look at their books and share in their learning. Whilst 

not a formal parents’ evening as such, Mrs Pounds and I will be available to 

chat to during this time. There is no sign-up form as such, but we look forward 

to seeing lots of you there – it will be a lovely to celebrate how hard your little 

Wren has been working! 

Thank you for your understanding. 

Kind regards, 

 
 

CHARLIE BARTOLOMEO 

HEADTEACHER 
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